
         
March 31, 2008  

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

  
Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223-1350  

Re: Case 07-E-1373 and 07-G-1379 
Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation s Compliance Filing to Revise Notice 
Requirements for No Access to Meter Situations  

Dear Secretary Brilling:  

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by Rochester Gas & Electric Corporation ( RG&E  or the 
Company ) are transmitted for filing in compliance with the New York State Public Service 
Commission s ( Commission ) order, issued and effective March 24, 2008, in the above-cited case.  
This filing is also in compliance with Appendix 7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the 
Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR Appendix 7-H). The leaves are to become 
effective on July 1, 2008.   

P.S.C. No. 16  Schedule for Gas Service

 

Leaf No. 57, Revision 1    

P.S.C. No. 19  Schedule for Electricity Service

 

Leaf No. 66, Revision 1    

In compliance with Ordering Paragraph No. 2, RG&E is revising its tariffs to conform the 
meter access notification provisions to the requirements set forth in 16 NYCRR Section 11.13.    

The Company requests that the requirement of Section 66(12)(b) of the Public Service Law 
and 16 NYCRR Section 720-8.1 as to newspaper publication be waived because these tariff changes 
have minimal impact on the majority of RG&E s customers. 

   
If there are any questions concerning this filing, please call Lori Cole at (607) 762-8710 or 

me at (585) 771-4692. 
Very truly yours,   

Mark O. Marini 
Manager 
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